
Rotary News & Notes
Announcements from Craig

 A reminder that in
December, we will not have 
a meeting on Dec. 24th, but 
we will have a meeting on 
Dec. 31st.  There won’t be a 
program, but it will be a 
nice opportunity to relax 
and enjoy lunch with fellow 
Rotarians.  

Rotary Board of Directors
It’s hard to believe we’re talking 
about next year’s Board of 
Directors, but at today’s meeting, 
the slate of nominees will be 
presented for the first time to the 
membership.  

Have you been to a Rotary Board
meeting lately?  Consider attending 
a board meeting – the Board meets 
the third Monday of the month at 
4pm at Robbins.  Any member is 
welcome to join us.  

Bowling Fun Photos
This Hub is dedicated to everyone 
who helped make the Bowling 
FunRaiser a success.  The great 
photos are courtesy of Melody 
Wollangk and Doug Seefeld.  
Enjoy!  

Topic: Sue Panek
2008 LIFE Study              

2007 – 2008 Board
President: Craig Burnett
Pres. Elect: Nancy Leipzig
Past Pres.: Marcus Butts
Secretary: Gerald Krueger
Treasurer: Kathy Hanson
Foundation: David Omachinski
Membership: Vicki Redlin
Sgt-at-Arms: Roy Duxstad

Club Service Chairs
Jo Ann Bloom & Ken Friedman

Community Service Chairs
Amy Montgomery & Mike Scott

International Service Chairs
Tom Shepeck & Laura LeRoy

Vocational Service Chairs
Nicole Allie & Glenn Nelson

Dist. 6270
  Dist. Gov.: Tamie Koop
  Zone-B A.D.G.: James Chitwood

R.I. President: Dong-Kum Lee

Calendar of Events
Upcoming Programs

Nov 19 Bill Thimke – Update on 
Peru

Nov 26 Kim Verstegen –
Winnebago Mental Health 
Institute, The Journal of 
An Assylum, 1873-2008

Dec 3 TBA 

Recurring Events
3rd Mon.
(Nov. 17)

Club Board Meeting
4:00 – 5:30, Robbins

Other Rotary Events
Nov 26

Dec 10

Dec  17

Dec  22

Poinsettia Pick Up 

Southwest Rotary Holiday 
Party at Kat Hughes’ home

Wrap Party for Hope Center 
gifts – Scott Woldt’s home

Hope Center Christmas Party, 
Boys and Girls Club
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Fact or Fiction?
Member:  Nancy Leipzig

1. I saw the Grateful 
Dead 13 times in four 
different states.

2. I was the first girl on 
the Boy’s Varsity Golf 
Team at my high 
school.

3. I bowled a 200 at the 
Bowling FunRaiser.   

Weekly Invocations
November Ken Friedman

December Fran Finley

January Craig Ubbelohde

Weekly Greeters                                            
Nov 19 Scott Greuel

Nicole Allie

Nov 26 Amy Montgomery

Mary Koch

Dec 3 Tom Weber

Bob Beckstrom 

The Hub – Info Please!
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org

The District Website
http://rotary6270.org

Visit RI’s Website
http://www.rotary.org
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Of the things we think, say 
or do:

1. Is it the truth?
2. Is it fair to all concerned?
3. Will it build good will 

and better friendships?
4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned?

The Four 
Way Test
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